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Figure 8.53 The Fort Worth plan of Victor Gruen, 1958. (a) A bird’s eye view and

(b) a ground level view.

Drawing adapted from various sources by Munir Vahanvati

Figure 8.54 The site before development
seen from the north.

hands of the Baltimore Urban Renewal
Agency. The redevelopment was designated
a Title | project requiring supervision by
a number of Federal (central government)
agencies. The project was, however, run by an
office directed by J. Jefferson Miller. It evolved
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into the Charles Center-Inner Harbor Man-
agement team responsible for the coordi-
nation of the actions taken by government
agencies and by private property interests.
It was the first such organization in the United
States. The design ideas came mainly from
Wallace.

Five important buildings on the site were
retained (three office buildings, a hotel and
a parking structure representing 47% of
the assessed value of the site). Business in
them continued while redevelopment took
place. The remainder of the site was divided
into 16 parcels large enough to appeal to
a broad range of potential property devel-
opers. In order to assemble the parcels
148 separate acquisitions involving 216
different parcels had to be made. Three
hundred and fifty businesses involving
8789 jobs had to be relocated. Some organi-
zations were relocated to other buildings on
the site and then moved back to newly
erected buildings; for others temporary
accommodations were found off the site
(Figure 8.54).



